
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We know that Eid may fall between Sunday and Tuesday. Monday is a bank holiday so school 

will be open on Tuesday as usual, however we recognize that some families may be 

celebrating on Tuesday. We will be having Eid parties in school on Friday 6th May, all food 

contributions are very welcome.  

 

All the staff join me in wishing our families celebrating, Eid Mubarak!  

   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Anne Conboy 

 

Miss A M Conboy 

Headteacher 


